
                             

 

Beyond Wealth Advisors Lee’s Summit Participates in 

Raymond James Cares Month 

Lee’s Summit, MO – May 12, 2023 – Beyond Wealth Advisors proudly participated 

in Raymond James Care Month in a meaningful way this year by partnering with Pro 

Deo Youth. Over the last six years, Raymond 

James associates have contributed more than 

36,800 hours of service during our official 

month of giving back. This year, BWA worked 

alongside Pro Deo Youth in numerous ways. 

They were honored to serve 15-20 teens for 

a special graduation celebration. This was a 

particularly special event, as five of the teens 

were graduating from three different local 

high schools. BWA wanted to ensure that this 

was a memorable occasion for all, and so 

they provided a delicious dinner and dessert for the group. They were delighted to see 

the smiles on the faces of the teens as they enjoyed the meal and celebrated together. 

To make this event even more special, they designed posters to celebrate each of the 

five graduating seniors, as well as providing individual grad gifts. They hope that the 

posters and gifts will serve as a reminder of 

their achievements and the support of their 

community as they move forward in their 

academic and personal journeys. 

In addition, BWA also had the opportunity to 

wash two 15-passenger vans, which needed a 

good detail after many adventures. They took 

great care to ensure the vans were thoroughly 

washed, including cleaning the windows, 

wheels, and tires. By doing so, they made the 

vans look and feel like new, so they would be ready for their next exciting journey. 

Pro Deo is a supportive community that offers after-school and Friday night programs 

for teens to grow into productive adults while having fun in a safe environment. They 

provide opportunities for teens to set goals and offer the necessary support and 

accountability for success. Their mission is to build a legacy of excellence by 

empowering teens to dream and achieve. 



 

One of the staff members asked a student if they were surprised and the student 

responded saying… “Uh yeah, I've NEVER had that many cheer for me before!”  

What a testimony for the difference that BWA was able to make through this service 

project! 

Dr. Elaine Metcalf, executive director shared a heartfelt message to our team after the 

amazing dinner and senior celebration Friday night to encourage the BWA team by 

saying, “Thank you for making Pro Deo Youth Center's senior celebration so special! 

Wow....just wow! I am grateful for your kindness to the Pro Deo teens.” 

 

To learn more about Pro Deo Youth and their efforts to support the surrounding 

communities, visit here https://www.prodeoyouthcenter.org/.    

 

About Beyond Wealth Advisors 

Beyond Wealth Advisors focuses on helping clients prepare for their today, tomorrow, and 

beyond. With nearly 100 years of collective industry experience, Beyond Wealth serves the 

diverse needs of individuals, families, retirees, business owners and non-profit organizations. 

Beyond Wealth embraces servant leadership and is committed to helping clients achieve their 

financial objectives and make a lasting impact with their resources. For more information, visit 

their website at www.beyondwealthadvisors.com.  
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